
Newsletter
Upcoming Events

13 Nov Seal Class Skipping Festival
Children to wear PE Kit and have lunch 
in school as normal.

14 Nov Y6 visit from DCHS
The new Head of Year for next year’s 
Year 7s will be visiting to meet the Year 
6s and speaking to staff.

19 Nov Seal Parent Lunch
Google form sign up sheet will be sent 
out imminently. Lunch will be at 12.30.

20 Nov School Photographs
Pre-school siblings are welcome to 
come in to have photos taken at 8.45 
am.

2 Dec Advent Service
Our service will be held in church at 
2.00 pm.

5 Dec Nativity Costumes in
Please send costumes in in a named 
bag.

9 and 10 Dec Nativity Performance
Nativity performance in the Creighton 
Hall at 1.30 pm.  Tickets will be 
available to purchase on ParentPay at 
the end of next week. Tea and cakes 
afterwards!
.

Attendance Info
Since the start of term our attendance is 96.6%.  We have had two 
days this week where everyone was in school.

Over the last half term Starfish Class had the best overall 
attendance, with 99.7%, followed by Orca Class with 97.3%.

Celebrating Success
Congratulations to Cameron who is managing to stay one 
one hundredth of a second in front of Miss Scott on TTRS!

Congratulations to Polly for being selected to attend U11 
county winter cricket training.

Communication
If you have any queries please email admin@vincentedwards.northumberland.sch.uk
If you do not have access to the google calendar Embleton Primary School Information please let us know and we will 
add you.   Information on what we have been up to can be found on the school website. 

Class Highlights
Starfish Class
‘Oi Frog!’ has been our story this week in Starfish class.  The children have 
done brilliant job of following step by step instructions to draw a frog.
Puffin Class
This week we have begun our new computing unit on digital painting where 
we learnt to use some of the  key features.  We have also been 
experimenting making different shapes with clay. 
Seal Class
We have been exploring Poetry by Valerie Bloom which has been a fun 
challenge. We explored different Ancient Civilisations on a timeline as a 
starter for our Ancient Egyptian unit. We learnt the Days of the Week in 
French.
Orca Class 
This week we have been investigating rounding and estimation in maths, we 
are also agonisingly close to finishing our Holes book - the entire class have 
thoroughly enjoyed this book!

Important Info
Thank you to all who have bought books at 
the Book Fair.

We will be finalising the order for the 
Christmas Cards etc on Monday, so any final 
orders by 9 am on Monday morning will be 
included (orders that come after 9 am can be 
put through, but there is an additional charge 
by the company).

Thank you to those who attended our 
Remembrance Worship by the Waves - it was 
lovely to share this special time of reflection 
with you.
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